The weather has finally started to warm up and not raining as much and that's a good thing for us golfers. US Lawns has finally been able to start working on redoing 2, part of 3, 4 and 5 greens. Hopefully it will warn up and stay dry so Zac and crew can get more work done. Number 4 green is the only green they have been able to start on so far. If you haven"t been out to play lately US Lawns is taking the old dirt from the greens and is leveling tee box's and in some case's even enlarging the tee box's. Around the end of June or July depending on mother nature we should have 4 green's and two or three tee box's reworked and in great shape.

Financially speaking Green Oaks is doing well. We made it though the winter and we're able to pay our bills on time and still have some in savings. The contract with U S Lawns is coming up again for renewal in April. I don't anticipate any increase in the contract but can't be sure until I see the new contract. This contract should be ready for annual membership meeting. Membership is still holding steady at 93. Hopefully membership will grow this summer.

At this point I would to say thank you to Greg Bryant, Lindy Mcbride, Sam Shoemake and Doug Murrah for your service to Green Oaks helping survive and grow while on the board. Hopefully in the future you might serve on the board again.

We have 6 people who are running for election to the board. There are 4 seats are up election. Doug Murrah is running for reelection and we have Bob Smith , Gene Holcomb, Roger Wade, Mike Potts and Vicky Evans.

GREEN OAKS ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING APRIL, 3, 2018 7PM. ELECTION OF BOARD MEMBERS

I hope to see every one at the meeting. Come out vote and make your voice heard.

Mike Spalding

Mike Spalding

President Of The Board Of Directors